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Tuesday 11th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you know, we have high expectations of our children and we endeavour to foster a sense of 

belonging, high standards of personal appearance, good health and hygiene as well as 

preparation for adult life. 

We would therefore like to remind you of our uniform policy: 

 School shoes should be worn and not trainers.  Trainers can be changed into for 

playtimes, PE and Games, but please ensure that your child has black school shoes for the 

school day. 

 Boys’ socks should be plain grey/black  

 Girls may wear shorts under their summer dresses for playtimes when they may be doing 

cartwheels/handstands on the field.  These should not be worn during the school day. 

(Please also check that all items of uniform are named, we have a huge mountain of lost 

property again.) 

 

Thank you for supporting us with this.  If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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